




































February 8, 2023 

 

 

Dear Chair Cwodzinski and members of the Education Policy Committee, 

 

 

My name is Nely Sofia Lorenzo Sanchez, I’m a junior in Humboldt high school and I’m writing 

to express support for SF901/HF651. I’m currently attending a high school in Saint Paul, MN 

and throughout my two years in high school it would have been beneficial to have a class that 

would teach me useful life skills that I could continue to use after I graduate. Now that I’m a 

junior and soon to be a senior there aren't any classes that focus on learning life skills. Adding a 

financial literacy class is going to be beneficial to not only me but other students that also have 

no clue on how to manage finances. Financial literacy will be helpful for so many more high 

school students in the near future when it becomes more prioritized in the educational system. 

I’m in full support of this bill.  

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Nely Sofia Lorenzo Sanchez  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 




























